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15" July 2014

To whom it may concern,

International Currency Exchange (ICE) welcomes the opportunity to comment on the
Commission for Aviation Regulation’s Draft Determination Paper. ICE provides travel money
services at Dublin Airport,

Due to our business being retail foreign currency exchange, the level of non-EU destinations
served from Dublin Airport is hugely important for the ongoing development of our
commercial activities. Undoubtedly, the recent expansion of flights, particularly to the US,
Canada and the Middle East, has contributed positively to our financial viability.

Therefore, we would like to see the addition of more new routes at Dublin Airport, especially
long-haui destinations. Clearly, the introduction of a new runway, facilitating larger aircraft
that are currently unable to use the existing facility, is paramount to achieving these much
hoped-for aspirations.

The Commission for Aviation Regulation’s decision to increase the runway trigger from
23.5m passengers to 25m passengers and resultant delays in the provision of this much
needed piece of infrastructure will have a direct impact on the airport’'s passenger growth
profile and subsequently our medium to long-term profitability.

On this is, we hope the Final Determination will support rather than prohibit both
passe?ger growth and increased connectivity to/from Dublin Airport.
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